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PAWC MEETING 

 
DATE:      Thursday, December 10 

TIME:      10:30 AM 

PLACE:     Walden Yacht Club 

PROGRAM:   Christmas Luncheon 

           Music by The Chordbusters 

 

Bring an unwrapped gift for a woman 

at the Montgomery County Women’s 

Shelter. 

We will also vote on charities who 

will receive a check from PAWC. 

NEXT POA MEETING 

Thursday, December 10 

 6:30 PM 

 Community Center 

All property owners are 
welcome to attend. 

www.pointaquarius.com 

POA BLOG 

The POA office now opens 

at 9 AM Monday-Friday 

Closed everyday from Noon-

1:30 PM 

On Friday Closed from Noon

-2:30 PM 

The office will close at 

10:30 on December 11 for 

the day. 

The office will be closed 

Christmas Eve and Christ-

mas Day, New Years Eve and 

New Years Day. 

 

Reminder: No parking on 

the streets in Section 1, 

3, 3, 6, 10. No parking in 

the POA Commons Area or on 

vacant lots. Thank you for 

your cooperation! 

 

Have a Very Merry Christ-

mas from the Point Aquar-

ius POA Office. 

If you have questions 

about your water or sewage 

(outage or other problems) 

please call Wagner Ser-

vices 936-856-4199. 

The new website for the 

utility district is:  

pointaquariusmud.org 

 

Janis Cain, Point Aquarius 
POA Property Manager 

936-856-4927 

 

 

 

 

PAWC HOLIDAY COFFEE 

AND 

 DECORATION EXCHANGE 

WEDNESDAY, December 2, 9:30 AM 

at the Community Center. Bring 

a wrapped gift (candles, nap-

kins, placemats, dishes, pic-

ture frames, snow globes, or 

Santas) to exchange. Bring a 

dish to share. 

    

OUTDOOR NEWS 

New soccer goals have been 

installed in the marina 

commons area. We hope you 

enjoy them. Do not go onto 

private property without 

prior permission to re-

trieve your soccer ball. 

Thanks to Scott Firth for 

redoing the disc golf tee 

holes. They are much more 

visible and won’t be run  

over by the mowers. 

Tana Firth, POA Board 

Did you see our new crop of tees? Resident Roy Kessler and his group 

of 8 high school kids and 2 sponsors planted 50 trees on Texas Arbor 

Day weekend. The rainy, cool weather marked the beginning of great 

planting time for Texas. 

We have 43 young pines, a mixture of slash and loblolly natives 

along Point Aquarius Boulevard median between Constellation Circle E 

and W. These fast growing pines have bright evergreen needles and 

will be shading the Boulevard quickly. 

Seven live oaks are planted near the POA office. These trees are 

long lived, offer shade and will provide a beautiful canopy for the 

garden area., 

Please remember to thank Roy for his hard work. Roy and Youth group 

from First Presbyterian Church of Conroe have not contributed over 

150 trees to our neighborhood. 

Lynda Henry 

NEW POA OFFICE HOURS 

Monday 9 AM-5 PM 

Tuesday 9 AM-5 PM 

Wednesday 9 AM-Noon 

Thursday 9 AM-6 PM 

Friday 9 AM-5 PM 

Monday-Thursday closed from 

Noon-1:30 PM for lunch 

Fridays closed from Noon-2:30 

PM 

POINT AQUARIUS 

 CHRISTMAS DINNER 

Saturday, Dec. 12, 6:30 PM 

Community Center 

If your last names begins with: 

A-M Bring a side dish 

N-Z Bring a dessert 

Turkey & ham will be served. 

TURKEY TROT NEWS 

We had a good turn out and 

raised over $300 for the vol-

unteer shelter here locally 

which survives solely on dona-

tions. We had lots of good 

food and drinks. Many people 

helped to make it  a success. 

Next year we are planning to 

have it the Saturday before 

Thanksgiving so more people 

will be in town. Leesha Cahill 



MARQUEE POSTINGS 

We request that birthday 
& anniversary postings be 
only for significant 
years.  

To post messages on the 
marquee, send your requests 
two weeks in advance to 
avoid posting conflicts. 
Send to:  

pamarquee@gmail.com 

 

NEWSLETTER VIA E-MAIL 

To receive the Newsletter via e-mail in PDF format, call 936-890-

5070 or e-mail the editor at  effie.wheeler@yahoo.com. 

This helps  save money on ink and paper. Then you’ll be able to  

enlarge the print to any size  you need to make it easier for 

you to read. 

WELCOME TO THE LAKE 

 
 

 

PALS welcomes all new residents with a packet of community infor-

mation and a Point Aquarius Resident Directory.  If we show no 

phone listing for you in the directory or your number has changed, 

send an email to effie.wheeler@yahoo.com. with the new informa-

tion. 

The Point Aquarius Women’s Club thanks its advertisers for sponsoring this newsletter, but does not endorse any adver-

tised products or services.  

 
Point Aquarius Women’s Club Recycle Project 

 
SAVE:  

Aluminum cans (includes pie pans, 

aluminum foil) NO tin cans such as 

cat food, veggie or soup cans 

Inkjet printer cartridges 

Christmas Tree lights 

Copper wiring 

MONIES COLLECTED SUPPORT: 

Newsletter, Marquee 

PAWC Scholarship Fund 

Montgomery County Women’s Center & 

other charities 

Call Irene for pickup of your recycle 

items at 936-890-6819. 

Heavy Trash Pick Up December 28 
 

Every fourth Monday of the month. Tree trimmings and/or fallen limbs 

must be cut in 4’ lengths. Bundles may not weigh more than 50 lbs. 

Items must be on your property, not on  vacant lots.  

 

  

No meeting in December. 

The next meeting is Tues-

day, January 13, 10 AM at 

the Community Center. The 

book is “The Storyteller” 

by Jodi Picoult at the home 

of Mary Ellen Saltsman. 

RSVP to Alicia Bratton 936-

228-2888 or e-mail her at: 

abbratton65@hotmail.com. 

Mary Ellen Saltsman 

     DECEMBER EVENTS     

EVENT DATE TIME LOCATION CONTACT NUMBER 

Bingo Every Tuesday 1:30 PM Community Center Diane Caradine 936-856-2654 

Book Club No meeting 10:00 AM Community Center Mary Ellen Saltsman 832-764-0303 

Bridge (Beginners) Every Monday 9:30AM  Community Center Karen Ward 936-856-0530 

Bridge (Partners) 3rd Thursday 1:00 PM Community Center Shirley Lovinggood 936-856-2842 

Bridge (Singles) 2nd Thursday 1:00 PM Community Center Valarie Collins 936-856-3092 

Crafts Every Wednesday 10:00 AM Community Center Carol Lorch 936-890-6508 

Exercise Every M,Tu,Th, Fri. 7:30 AM Community Center Midori Liu 936-856-2648 

Heavy Trash December 28     

MUD Meeting 3rd Tuesday 5:00 PM MUD Building Marvin Knoll 936-856-6122 

PAWC Bunco 3rd Monday 2:00 PM Community Center Irene Mayen 936-890-6819 

PAWC Meeting December 10 9:30 AM Walden Yacht Club Mary Ellen Saltsman 832-764-0303 

POA Board December 10 6:30 PM Community Center Janis Cain 936-856-4927 

      

      

CHRISTMAS DECORAING CREW  

NEWSLETTER ADS 

Do you own a business? Advertise in the newsletter. 

Reach 700 + customers each month. Business card size 

ads are $40 for one month, $200 for six months, $400 

for one year. Contact Effie at 936-890-5070 or e-mail 

effie.wheeler@yahoo.com. 

DRAINAGE CONCERNS 

Please take time to bag or mulch yard/leaves/needles and dispose 

of cut tree branches during our 4th Monday heavy trash collection. 

The surface street drains and pond system direct excess water away 

from our homes and help protect from standing water and flooding. 

Our street surface drains need to stay clear to carry excess water 

to our ponds and lake. 

The ponds and the lake do not need additional sediment deposits, 

and naturally receive plenty decomposing material. 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 

“Gratitude unlocks the fullness of life. It turns what 

we have into enough, and more. It turns denial into 

acceptance, chaos to order, confusion to clarity. It 

can turn a meal into a feast, a house into a home, a 

stranger into a friend. Gratitude makes sense of our 

past, bring peace for today and creates a vision for 

tomorrow.”   Melody Beattie 


